
 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE                                               JUNE 2023  
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Hello everyone, 
 

Welcome to our June 2023 update and attached newsletter.  
 

Beautiful weather lately and it is time to be hanging out outside at 
the airport again. For our June meeting, we will be outside at Jakes 
hangar E-48 on the far east side of the airport starting at 6:30 for 
sandwiches, chips, drinks and please try to bring your favorite des-
sert and be judged if you are able. 
 

Jake will show us and explain all about his Piper Arrow, starting about 7 
pm. You may also want an Arrow when he is done! We will have some 
chairs, but consider bringing one if you want to sit. If you feel like danc-
ing, we are planning to have some fun party/dance music so you can 
show off your moves. 
 

Generally since parking for cars and planes is limited near his hangar, you will need to 
park your plane by Pilot Petes or walk in through the pedestrian gate using the code and 
walk over or you could call me or Ron or Randy or Jim for a ride over. 
 

In case the weather gets too funny that night, we will meet in the lower level meeting   
room at Schaumburg Airport. 
 

After the presentation, we will go around the hangar for builder's reports/flying stories/
show and tell items you brought etc.... It is nice to hear about the progress on the home 
built airplanes and antique restorations! 
 

Last month, we learned a lot about propellers and the Brodhead airport airplanes and mu-
seum. Keep your propeller spinning and have an epic adventure just over the WI border to 
Brodhead! 
 

Also if you have your airplane photo and you would like it showcased on our website, then 
send Glenn or me a nice picture of it. Thank you Glenn, for building and maintaining the 
website.  Please also visit, Share and Like us on Facebook. 
 

Thank you to all of you for being part of our great EAA Chapter 
153!  See you soon, have fun and stay safe. 
 

Bob Brandt 

EAA 153 President   
cessna1801954@yahoo.com 
847-274-3193 
 
************************************************************************* 

Time to open the Time Capsule!!!!                 On June 7th at 7pm 

The moment has arrived for the opening of the airport time capsule that was sealed on 
June 6,1998 at the dedication of the Schaumburg Regional Airport Terminal Building.   
 

Please join us to view the contents of the capsule that holds objects and 
documents of the past.  Light refreshments will be served.  
 

If you plan on attending, please let us know by responding to this email or 
calling Erik Trydal at (847) 923-3778 or email etrdal@schaumburg.com. 
 

We look forward to seeing you at the event.    
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Our membership 
count is growing 
and we want to 
make sure that   
every student pilot, 
long time pilot, 
aviation supporter, 
or CFI knows they 
are welcome to 
attend and become 
a regular member.  
 

Please spread the word. 

 
Remember that: 
 1) Our chapter has great tools to loan out to paid up members 
 2) We have Tech Counselors & Flight Advisors to consult with 
 

The membership form is attached for you to fill out and mail, or you 
can bring it and pay for 2023 dues at an upcoming meeting. 
 

We have some openings on group committees if you would like to 
participate a little more. 
 

Please feel free to submit any ideas you have for future topics or for 
social gatherings and please do consider writing an interesting story 
or helpful airplane tips to put in the newsletter. Share your expertise! 
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Member News and Views 
 
Dear EAA 153 Members: 
 
Please see the note from Joe below and try to help with his well earned awards.... 
 
Hi Bob, I am applying for a "Master Pilot Award" and a "Charles Taylor Mechanic Award" from the 
FAA. To qualify I need three letters from pilots and mechanics I have associated with, as part of the 
requirements, a total of six letters minimum.  
 
I talked to Yurig at the Milwaukee FISDO and he said my mechanical/technical presentations at 
some of our past meetings could qualify for the mechanic award. The rules/qualifications for the 
awards can be found on the FAASafety.gov web site (the same place where"Wings" info is located) 
under the headings , "Maintenance Hangar" and "Pilots". I would appreciate the help of our fellow 
EAA 153 members. 
 
Thanks, 
 

Joe Lienau 

 

 

 
 

Revv Aviation  
and  

Holiday Airways   
 

are sponsoring the 
2023  

 

Father's Day  
Pancake Breakfast.  

 
Sunday 
June 18 

8am-11am 
Schaumburg Airport  

 
 

Prepurchase of tickets        
online is encouraged.  

 
If you are willing/able to help, 
please let me or Dana know   

and plan to arrive at             
7:30 am Sunday. 

 

 



EAA CHAPTER 153 NEWSLETTER 

  

    Meetings: Every 2nd Friday  

    Schaumburg Airport - Lower Level  
    905 W Irving Park Rd 
    Schaumburg, IL 60193 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s recruit! 

 

Copy the membership application page and send it to 3 pilot 

friends with a request to join!    EAA Chapter 153 membership dues 

are the best bargain in Chicago Aviation! 

Schaumburg  Airport        

Home of EAA 153 

  

  

NEXT MEETING                                                                                    

FRIDAY, JUNE 9, 6:30 PM  EAST SIDE HANGAR E-48 



 

Membership Application 

EAA National Membership is suggested for all Chapter 153 members.             

Chapter 153 dues are $20 per year payable on January 1st each year.                               

Quarterly prorate reductions in increments of $5.00 are made for those joining for the first time later in the year.                                                                             

Return this form to the Treasurer or President. 

 Date          [   ]  New Member   [   ] Update 

 

 Last Name     First Name___________________ 

 Prefer to be called_____________________ Partner’s name________________ 

 Street Address_____________________________________________________ 

 City_____________________________         State_____       Zip Code_______ 

 

 Your EAA Number _________________         Expiration Date_________________ 

 Phone___________________________         E-Mail Address_________________ 

 Are you currently building/flying a homebuilt? [   ] Yes [   ] No 

 Model ___________________________        N-Number____________________ 

  

 Check areas of interest  [   ] Young Eagles  [   ] Antique   [   ] Classic 

  

 or other interests:    [   ] Ultralight               [   ] Homebuilt  [   ] Powered Chute 

      [   ] War Birds              [   ] Rotorcraft   [   ] Sky Diving 

                  [   ] ______________ [   ] __________[   ] _____________ 

 

 Other Comments (optional):  

 

 

Please return completed application to a meeting or mail with payment to address below.                                                         

Bob Brandt EAA #153 President                                                                                                                                          

1933 Weston Lane                                                                                                                                              

Schaumburg, IL. 60193 


